
NEW FOR THE  
2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR! 

ONLINE REGISTRATION is new for the 
2024-25 school year. All forms for returning 
students are available by going to: 

twain.schoolwise.com 

Once you reach the website either log into 
your existing parent portal account or create 
a parent account by entering information for 
your student who is currently enrolled.  

In your account you will find forms for all 
returning students. All families will need to 
upload a current proof of residency, update 
emergency contacts, and sign forms 
regarding photo consent, technology use, 
medical and Smile Keepers. 


